
FIRST PRIORITY 
PERMIAN BASIN

WORDS FROM OUR DIRECTOR
“ I want to personally thank you for supporting First 
Priority. Because of your investment into this ministry, 
students get to experience the peace that only comes 
from a relationship with Jesus. We are excited about 
what God has planned for First Priority in 2020!  
Thank you again for all your support.  
We are stronger together!” 
  Shane Kenney,  Executive Director,  Permian Basin First Priority

JAN 2020 UPDATE

• Starting a new club at Kermit Junior High, Feb 4th 

• Midland Business Luncheon,   
    February 19th at Petroleum Club at Noon 

• Annual Hope Celebration & Fundraiser,   
    May 7th at Odessa Country Club at 6:30 PM

UPCOMING EVENTS

students began a relationship with Jesus  
at First Priority clubs in January and are  
already getting plugged into youth groups.

DECISIONS  
FOR JANUARY : 85

NEW STAFF:  Marc Zuniga
We are excited to introduce our newest staff  
member —— Marc Zuniga, Director of Marketing.  
Marc brings years of experience along with  
amazing creativity that brings honor to God.  
We look forward to him working alongside us in 2020. ODESSA  LUNCHEON  1/20/20

This month students learned how to start the conversation with 
outcasts and why it is important to reach out to those students 
who feel unwanted, unloved, or simply don’t fit it. They also 
learned the power of an invite by handing out personal 
invitations to their First Priority club and making sure no one 
felt left out. Who can you reach out to and remind them that 
they are valued and loved?

THE   CONVERSATION   WITH 

EQUIPPING, ENCOURAGING, AND EMPOWERING  
STUDENTS TO REACH THEIR PEERS WITH  

THE HOPE OF JESUS CHRIST


